

WESTERN ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS AND COLLEGES

April 19, 2017

Dr. Bryan Reece President Norco College 2001 Third Street Norco, CA 92860

Dear President Reece,

College staff has brought to my attention that the College has discontinued four programs. The College has provided students with the ability to complete the programs and has provided proper notification to the students.

The discontinued programs are:

- Business Administration: Marketing Concentration
- Commercial Music: Performance
- Game Art Core
- Game Art: 3d Animation

Based on the description Norco College has provided, the discontinuance of these programs will not necessitate a substantive change review by the Commission. Thank you for bringing this to our attention and please let us know if there are any changes in the information provided by the College.

Sincerely,

Norval L. Wellsfry/Ed.

Associate Vice President

cc: Dr. Diane Dieckmeyer, Accreditation Liaison Officer

Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education